SOUTHEASTERN CONNECTICUT COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS

5 Connecticut Avenue, Norwich, Connecticut 06360 (860) 889-2324/Fax: (860) 889-1222/Email: office@seccog.org

Municipal COVID-19 Survey #4:

Summer Camp Cancellations and Policies

\sim	. •		
()	uestions	0	•
`	ucstion	7	

- 1) Has town canceled its summer camps?
- 2) If town is holding summer camps, what conditions will be in place?
- 3) Other information.

Responses are current as of May 20, 2020. Some information may be out-of-date.

TOWN OF BOZRAH

- 1) Yes.
- 3) Summer camps are canceled due to low expected numbers and difficulty complying with guidelines.

TOWN OF EAST LYME

1) Yes.

TOWN OF GRISWOLD

- 1) Yes.
- 3) Polling of potential participant yielded low numbers. The Town expects difficulty meeting guidelines within budget. Potential staff expressed concern about working.

TOWN OF GROTON

- 2) The Town is holding four camps at three sites (2 indoor; 1 outdoor; 1 special needs camp (Camp Button)).
- 3) The Town submitted a request to Office of Early Childhood (OEC) to have 50 participants (as opposed to 30) at each location; camps typically have 100.

TOWN OF LEDYARD

- 1) Undecided. The Town will decide by May 27th.
- 3) Polling of last years' parents yielded low numbers. The Town is considering other options (private camps) to advertise to would-be attendees.

TOWN OF LISBON

1) No camps are scheduled.

TOWN OF SALEM

- 1) Camps are currently canceled.
- 3) The Town will reassess on June 15th.

TOWN OF SPRAGUE

1) Camps are currently canceled.